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Purpose of Report: 
 
To provide a response to the question raised at the Contracts and Property 
Committee on 19th September 2024. 
 

 
 

 
Recommendations: 
 
It is recommended that the Committee notes the content of this report. 
 
 

 
 

 
Ward No(s):   
 
Local member(s) advised: Yes  No  
 

 
Citywide:  ✓ 
 
consulted: Yes   No  

 

  

Item 1 
 

10th October 2024 

 



                                     Contracts and Property Committee  

                                                     19th September 2024 
 

    Enquiry from Elected Member 
 

Agenda Item  Proposed off-market disposal of land at Kilmun Street, 
Sandbank Street, Fearnmore Road and Cumlodden Drive - 
Report by Executive Director of Neighbourhoods, 
Regeneration and Sustainability. 
 

Question 1 
(Bailie Hoy) 

Question on Item 4 - as it is a wooded area has consideration 
been given to providing lighting within the amenity space for 
safety so that people feel safe? 

 
 

Answer 1 The proposed new path will be lit by a series of 5m high 
lighting columns along its full length from Cumlodden Drive to 
Sandbank Street.  These lights are sited on what is intended to 
be the adoptable path, so they are specified appropriately to 
the Council’s adoptable standard. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 


